
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 24th March 
 

Year 3 Maths Groups 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
In light of our Pupil Progress meetings and in order for us to even better meet 
the needs of all of our pupils, Year 3 will be undergoing a change to the way 
they are grouped for Maths. Your child could have a different Maths teacher 
and they may also be with a different group of children.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask at Parents Evening 
on Thursday.  
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Zoe Jefferies 
(Maths Subject Leader) 


